
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

May 20, 2019 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VI.A.  
 
 
TOPIC:   Approval of Bid Results for Firewall Replacement – 2013 Bond 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of a new district-wide firewall solution from Sentinel Technologies, Ann 
Arbor, Michigan for $137,294.75 plus a contingency of $13,729.48, for a total cost of 
$151,024.23. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This purchase of district-wide firewall replacement is a planned purchase from the 2013 
Bond. It will update and upgrade the District’s current firewall, expanding the capacity of 
the network now, while also allowing for future flexibility and expandability.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
2013 Bond 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached. 
 
PF/ko 

 
 


